
EMAIL SCAM - NYSMA Administrative Expenses 

Hello Fellow MOOSE, 
 
Well, it appears that scammers are up to their old tricks again (and at Christmas!). 
If you receive an email with the subject: “NYSMA Administrative Expenses”, it is a SCAM!!! 
 
Here is what it says: 
 
 
From: Paul LaMartina <photographybyrhe@virginmedia.com>   
Date: Mon, Dec 23, 2024, 11:53 AM 
Subject: NYSMA Administrative Expenses 
To:  
 
Hi      ,  
I hope you are doing well.  
Chris Gardner is not conversant with Zelle/Venmo/ or PayPal and can't disburse payment to a vendor. If you have any of 
these payment platforms and can help, make the payment at your convenience, please let me know. Please let me know 
so I can forward you the vendor's payment details, and I will have your reimbursement processed once the treasurer is 
available.  
 
PS- Wishing you and yours a very merry Christmas and a happy and healthy New Year.  
 
Best regards  
Paul T. LaMartina  
 
 
As I have posted on this website: I will never ask anyone to send money or sensitive personal information. 
 
This is just another attempt, by a criminal, to steal your hard-earned money.  Don’t be fooled!! 
 
Have a Safe & Happy Holiday Season, 
Paul LaMartina 
NYSMA – President 
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